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    Thursday 11th January 2018
	Dear Parents,
Happy New Year to you all! We have received our new defibrillator and are in the process of installing the heated cabinet by the bungalow garage.

We have had a fantastic start to the term with our new school meal provider ‘Edwards and Ward’. Katie and Pauline in the kitchen have worked very hard alongside the area manager to ensure that lunch times have been a success. The system is much simpler now with no forms to fill out. Children simply tell the teacher in the morning register if they are having a hot lunch or a packed lunch.  When the children come into the hall they choose the hot lunch that they would like. There is always freshly made bread, salads and mixed vegetables. The lunch staff are excellent at ensuring that ALL children get what they like and encourage children to eat healthily and try new foods. Please pay in advance for lunches in the office (if your child is not entitled to a free school meal). 

After the huge success of the first Playful Parents course, we will be holding another coffee morning in anticipation of running a second course. This will take place on Friday 26th January at 9.00am.  Some of the parents who attended the first course have offered to come along and talk about the positive impact that this has had on their family lives. Please look out for a flyer in the next week.
Important school dates:

Thursday 18th January – Foundation parents stay and play session (8.40-9.40am), Cook for Books (Cake sale in hall at 2.45pm)

Thursday 25th January – Yr3 trip to the Ashmolean Museum

Friday 26th January – Playful parents coffee morning at 9.00am, Non-school uniform day – Clothes bags please for FOS

Friday 2nd February – Valentines disco (6.30-8.30pm)

Monday 5th February – Year 6 Mayan workshop, Year 1 Pirate day and Year 2 Fire Brigade visit

Wed 7th February – Year 6 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Friday 9th February – End of term at 3.05pm

Wed 21st February - Year 2 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Tuesday 27th February – Foundation parents stay and play (2-3pm)

Wednesday 28th February - Year 1 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Thursday 1st March – World book day (children dress up as favourite book character)

Wednesday 7th March - Year 4 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

12th and 13th March –Parents evening for all classes

Wednesday 14th March - Year 3 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Friday 16th March – Non-school uniform – donation for Environment day (School council poster to follow)

Wednesday 21st March - Year 5 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Friday 23rd March – Red Nose day and Stockham School Environment day

Thursday 29th March – End of term for Easter holidays at 12.10pm

An assembly for the parents of Foundation children will take place in the summer term.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Euan and Angel. Thank you for your help.  



           

During this week you should receive a collection bag for the Friends of Stockham clothing collection. We are collecting any unwanted but USEABLE clothes, shoes, hats, belts, handbags, soft toys and household linen (sheets, curtains and towels but NOT duvets, pillows or blankets). Please bring your bag (or bags!) to the school hall on Friday 26th January and help us have another really good collection. On this day, children will be able to come to school dressed in their own clothes! A ‘mufty day’ has been agreed in return for your contribution. Thank you for your support.

CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week our focus in class is The Three Little Pigs. The children have had fun
              acting out the story to each other using masks as their props.  We have
              also built our own little pig house in key groups and tested if it could withstand the
              huffing and puffing of the big bad wolf! 

 Year 1  In Year 1 we have started our Pirates topic! We have learnt 4 compass directions
              and given instructions to find some treasure. In maths we have been finding, 
              recognising and naming a half. In science we have been naming the parts of the
              human body. We also loved our first swimming lesson!

 Year 2  In Year 2 we have been writing songs and poems linked to our Fire, Fire topic in

              English.  We have been working on tally charts, bar charts and pictograms in our

              maths lessons.
 Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have had fun predicting and asking questions to find out 
              more information. We have started to explore the book ‘Stone Age Boy’. In maths,
              we have found different ways to mentally subtract.
 Year 4  Year 4 have begun their new history topic all about the Shang Dynasty.  We have
              also started our new science topic about the digestive system.  In maths we have
              been learning how to multiply and divide numbers by 10 and 100.  In music we 
              have been learning Mamma Mia!
 Year 5  In Year 5 we have been investigating prime numbers, squared numbers and cubed

              numbers.  In English we have been finishing our explanation texts.
 Year 6  This week Year 6 have been working really hard at their assessments.  In history we have started exploring the Mayan civilisation and in science we have looked at inheritance.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Alfie has been spotted a number of times showing amazing kindness to other 
             children in the class. You are a lovely friend Alfie, well done! Alexa for her 
             amazing acting skills during The Three Little Pigs. Well done Alexa! 

Year 1  All of Year 1 for great behaviour - and fantastic swimming - in our first swimming
             lesson!

Year 2  Hector for showing confidence in maths to try a more challenging activity and for 

             exemplary behaviour this week.  Amber for such determination, hard work and

             confidence with reading and maths this week.
Year 3  Dylan for dedication to learning and great listening skills. Brooke for excellent 
             effort and improved confidence in lessons. 

Year 4  Lucy M for great perseverance skills in swimming.  Teya for great maths work on
             adding numbers.

Year 5  Rory for showing great independence when writing.  Lily-Mae for some

             investigative maths work, showing great confidence.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for their determination to be the best they can be in their 
             assessments – I am very proud of them all.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 5 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 4 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 4!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










